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The committee reviewed via e-mail the draft guidelines for policy statements that were modified by Dr. Karen 
Cohen based on feedback from the board. The revised guidelines were unanimously approved and returned 
to the CPA board. 

Members of a sub-group of public policy committee continue to work on a statement on bullying. 
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